
Joe Carlino 

Mr. Joe is usually the first staff member to greet you when you walk into the 

range and the last to tell you goodbye when you leave. He has been a very 

familiar face at FRC since we opened in late 2015, and he is the primary reason 

that we have such a stellar and unblemished safety record. As FRC’s Lead Range 

Safety Officer (RSO), Joe is responsible for the safe operation of the firing line as 

well as the overall well-being of all of our shooters and guests. As an 18 year 

veteran of the Baton Rouge Police Department, Joe takes his job as RSO and his 

responsibility for the safety and security of our guests very, very seriously. And 

like all of FRC’s staff, he is also a certified firearms instructor with impeccable 

credentials. FRC is very proud and privileged to have him as a member of our 

team! 


